
Announcement

Visit to the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station by KEIDANREN 

November 21, 2024 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

On November 21, the members of KEIDANREN (Japan Business Federation) visited the 

Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station. 

During the visit, they were shown a reservoir water spray drill, the operating floor of Unit 7 reactor 

building, and the central control room, etc. 

Following the visit, Mr. Tokura, the chairman of KEIDANREN, commented that, “I would like to 

express my gratitude once again for the contributions that the people in the area of the plant have made 

over the years to supply energy for the basis of people’s life and economy. During this visit, I was 

impressed by the substantial preparations for earthquake or tsunami, and the effort to foster an 

autonomous safety culture by all employees at the plant. Nowadays, securing clean power sources such 

as nuclear power has become increasingly important as a condition for industrial location. I hope to 

gain the understanding of the local people and to be able to resume operations sooner.” 

TEPCO will continue to maintain/improve the safety and reliability of its power stations and 

encourage as much of the general public as possible to come and see conditions at the site as 

Kashiwazaki-Kariwa aims to become a power station that is trusted by society. 
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